
Submitter: David  Kay  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

The age requirement listed in this bill, conflicts completely with the original intent of 

using 18 years as the age at which a person is considered an adult. In the 1960s our 

young men were being sent overseas to war. At 18 you had to register for the draft 

and prepare to kill for your country. It was decided at the time that full citizenship 

benefits were required for this group of people, meaning all benefits laid out in our 

founding document the Constitution of the United States of America  


